
 

THIS MONTH: OCTOBER 2016 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
We will be having school pictures on Wednesday October 19th and 
Thursday October 20th. Looking forward to seeing our ADNS’ kid’s 
smiling faces. 
 

HALLOWEEN 
We will be doing lots of Halloween related activities from October 
24th through to October 31st.  
 
On Monday, October 31st please feel free to have your child come 
dressed up or wearing orange & black. We will be doing some 
special intergenerational programing on this day to celebrate 
Halloween.  
 
Parents please keep in mind kids should not bring props, wear 
masks or have face paint on. If your child is not scheduled to come 
on Mondays but would like to join us, please ask Lois about adding 
the day.  
 

VESEY’S BULB ORDER 
Vesey’s Bulb catalogues are now available at the school. Order 
your bulbs and flowers through us and ADNS receives half the 
proceeds. Don’t forget to ask your friends and neighbours. Order 
forms are due on Thursday, October 13, 2016. 
 

WILTON CHEESE ORDER 
Wilton Cheese order forms are available at the school.  You can 
make it easier for yourself and create a standing order that will be 
ordered for you monthly. Remember to ask your family and friends 
too. Order forms are due Friday, October 14, 2016. 

 

NEWSLETTER 



 

SCHOLASTIC ORDER 
Scholastic book order forms are available at the school. We have 
order forms that are geared to both the toddler and preschool age 
groups.  It might be a good idea to start thinking about books you 
might want to get as Christmas gifts.  
 
You can also pay for your order on-line with your credit card. Just 
go to parentpay.scholastic.ca. and search for Allen Detweiler N 
School. Please remember to include your code on the order form 
you hand into the school. Order forms are due Friday, October 14, 
2016. 

OTHER STUFF 
ADDITIONAL DAY 
Please remember you are able to add a day here or there for your 
child to come to school as long as there is space in the room your 
child attends. You just need to connect with Lois to make sure 
there is room; you can even call the morning of! 
 
The cost is $20/day for Regular Hours (Toddler & Preschool Room) 
or $25/day for Extended Hours (Preschool Room Only).  
 

VOLUNTEER POSITIONS 
We still have some volunteer positions for those of you that have 
not had an opportunity to sign up.  

• Annual Spring Fundraiser Committee 
• General Fundraiser Committee 
• Board Positions: Marketing Coordinator or Snack 

Scheduler Position are open 
Please remember that we are a co-operative nursery school so 
each family is required to either volunteer or pay the ‘opt out’ fee. 
 

COMING UP 
TUPPERWARE FUNDRAISER 
Next month we will be holding a Tupperware fundraiser. Here is 
the link 
(https://my.tupperware.com/uploads/pyr_core/resource_asset/7235/fall-2016-
fundraiser-brochure-ca.pdf) to the catalogue so you can start thinking 
about what you want to order next month. 
 
There will be more information about this fundraiser in the future. 


